
Tuesday, March 12, 2024 Announcements 
 

 Hey Argyle, want to learn more about Japanese Spring Festivals? If so, the Asian 
Language Club will be having a meeting today, Tuesday, March 12th, in room 216 at 
lunch. Come stop by! 

 

 Argyle’s Environment Club and GSA are hosting bracelet making today at lunch in 
room 219. Stop by, meet new people and be make some cool bracelets! Everyone is 
welcome! 
 

 Hey Argyle! Are you in Grade 10, 11, or 12 and are interested in a chance to play 
volleyball against your favourite Argyle staff? Come join the Staff VS Seniors 
Volleyball game at lunch TOMORROW in the Big Gym! Sign-ups are posted around 
the school and on the TVs. 
 

 Attention all grade 12 students!  Another spirit week is approaching.  Keep your eyes 
peeled on the Instagram and WhatsApp group chat for updates! 

 

 Attention students grades 8 to 11: the yearbook portrait pages have been posted 
outside the office. Please locate your name and photo, and submit any corrections to 
Ms. Uphoff.  If you don't see your photo, and you want to be in the yearbook this year, 
please speak to office staff for more information. 

 

 Attention Junior Ultimate. A team meeting has been called for this Friday, March 15th 
at 1:15pm in Room 273. Uniforms and required paperwork will be distributed. All forms 
must be returned to Ms. Dishaw on April 2nd to be eligible to play the season opening 
game. 
 

 Attention all Senior Ultimate athletes. Uniforms and required paperwork will be 
distributed at our team meeting this Friday, March 15th at 8:30am in Room 273. To 
be eligible to play in the season opening tournaments, all paperwork must be 
completed and returned to Ms. Dishaw on April 2nd. 

 

 Reminder of the revised bell schedule and early dismissals at 1:15 on Thursday and 
Friday this week.  The revised bell schedule is posted on the TVs around the school.  

 

 Do you love playing basketball for fun? If you do, join the Argyle Basketball League! 
Starting after spring break, it is a 5v5 league for all grades, and anyone can join! Sign-
ups are all around the school, and games are during lunch and possibly right after 
school! 

 


